
 
Welcome back to our monthly newsletter! We hope you enjoy looking at 

what we have been up to this month.  

A lot of our classes went 

pumpkin picking this 

month to get into the 

spooky, Halloween spirit!            



Here are the children taking part in science lessons with 
Mr Brown! 

Key Stage 1 have been learning all about our bodies and 
senses with Ernie the skeleton! 

Key Stage 2 have been getting their hands dirty                
experimenting with plants and have even taken a trip to 
Formby Beach whilst studying animals and their habitats! 

Sam, Emma and 

Emily’s class took 

a trip out to  

Chester Zoo 

through the week. 



Staff Birthdays 

Miss Nancy Brown  

Miss Emma Baldwin 

Miss Jordan Calderbank  

Miss Demi Harrison 

Miss Emily Watkins  

Mr David Lamb 

William turned 11 years old  

Edward turned 5 years old  

Thomas turned 7 years old  

Shane turned 10 years old  

Antonyia turned 10 years old  

Richie turned 9 years old  

Mylo-Max turned 8 years old 

Tyler turned 10 years old  

 Dylan turned 11 years old  

Nathan turned 10 years old  

Ethan turned 10 years old  

Alfie turned 9 years old 

Pupil Birthdays 

Elm Tree’s  

Birthday’s this 

month 



Transport 
Please can you ensure that your child is ready for the arrival of 
the bus in the mornings as they can only wait a few minutes   
because the bus needs to carry on with the route to pick the  
other children up. Any changes with the address of pick up and 
drop off need to be told in advance and within 1 mile radius.                                  
Thank you.   

Dinner Money  
The cost of a school meal is £2.20 per day, £11.00 per week.                 
Unfortunately we are unable to accept cash payment for 
school dinner money, you are able to pay on our SchoolMoney 
app or over the telephone with your debit card.                                                      
Thank you. 

Sickness 
If your child is absent due to an illness please contact the school 
in the morning to inform them of the reason for the absence and 
how long you expect them to be off school.   

Just a reminder that children with sickness bugs should not       
return to school for 24 hours after the vomiting stops and 48 
hours after Diarrhea has stopped . For any further information 
please contact school on 01695 50924, or refer to the school website.  

Letters 
Please can you ensure letters that need completing and signing are returned to 
school as soon as possible. Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mr David Lamb 

Tel: 01695 50924 


